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PREFACE 

A nationwide survey on "Particulars of Slums" was carried-out • 
by the National Sample Survey Organisation {NSSO) during the 
period January-June, 1993 in its 49th round to ascertain the 
extent of civic facilities available in the slums. Earlier, in 
the 31st round of NSS, a nationwide survey on "Condition of slum 
areas in cities" was conducted covering a period of one year from 
July, 1976-June, 1977. 

The present report contains the results based on the central 
sample data collected in the 49th round on selected characteris­
tics like ownership, area type, type of structure, living facili­
ties of slums and their proximity to the nearest motorable road, 
primary school and hospital/health centre and change in the 
condition of slums during the last five years. This report con­
sists of three Chapters and one Appendix. Chapter-1 of the 
report introduces the subject matter. Chapter-2 deals with the 
coverage, sample design and estimation procedure.Chapter-3 pres­
ents the summary findings of the survey results. Detailed tables 
are given in the Appendix. 

The field work of the survey was conducted by the Field 
Operations Division. Data processing and tabulation were handled 
by the Data Processing Division and Computer Centre respectively. 
The Survey Design and Research Division was responsible for 
designing of the survey and preparing the report. I am grateful 
to the members of the Governing Council, Heads of the various 
divisions of NSSO, Executive Director, Computer Centre and their 
colleagues for their sincere efforts in bringing-out the report 
in its final shape. It is hoped that this report would serve as 
a reference document to the users of NSS data. 

New Delhi, 
16, Sept, 1997. 

P.R. Dongre, 
Chief Executive Director, 

National Sample Survey Organisation 
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